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Greetings Members, 

As Covid 19 is still very much with us, meetings remain suspended.  The committee will consider a 

meeting in October depending on regulations in place at that time.   

I have received one contribution to the newsletter for this month.  I will forward newsletters from 

other sources as I receive them.   As anyone who has ever produced a newsletter would know, it 

takes a lot of effort and an inordinate amount of time.  With absolutely no feedback having been 

received I am going to send only a very lean newsletter this month.   

Jo Babb  

                            

                  

Reminders and Notifications  

 Memberships for Rose Society of NSW are due by 30th June.  You received 

a renewal form in your “NSW Rose Journal” which you received 

somewhere around 17th March. Please return it as per the instructions on 

the form.  Only members are able to take advantage of the Neutrog offer.  

 

 New dates announced for the WFRS World Rose Convention – Adelaide, 

Australia 27 October - 3 November, 2022 

 

 Roses by the Seaside: National Rose Championships and Conference to have 

been held in October in Kiama has been cancelled.  

 

 A reminder that Neutrog Orders are now being taken.  Details were sent 

by separate email from Peter Costigan.    

   



 

 

Annette has been busy keeping a detailed record of rainfall at her 

property in Mittagong.   

 

 



 


